
PATIENT PARTICIPATION 

GROUP 

Minutes of Meeting Held on 12 July 2023 
 
 
 
 
PRESENT   :  Colin Pickles, Mary Prendergast, Ann Raw 
     Tony Wright, Kay Ainsworth, Gill Stuart,  
     Carol Howard, Dr Kelly 
 
APOLOGIES  :  Mavis Monaghan, George Nuttall, Jane Wright 
 
TREASURER’S 
REPORT  :  £303.59.  Colin and Mary are going to the Co-Op 
     Bank to open a new account. 
 
PRACTICE  
REPORT   :  Alex the practice nurse has left.  Steven O’Brien 
     Starting on 27 July. 
 
     Dr Killough is leaving on 28 July to be replaced by  
     Dr Sarah Popplewell who will work the same days. 
 
     A new Dr Mezue will start on 4 September. 
 

All the trainee doctors have just passed their 
period at Westway and a new influx of trainees will 
be coming soon. 
 
The Care Quality Commission are in the area and 
will be visiting the Practice soon.  The Patient’s 
Group notice board to be tidied up.  Colin will do 
this and put a new heading on the board. 
 
Flu jabs.  Delivery of the jabs will take place will 
take place on 25 September and 9 October so 
there will be injection sessions on 30 September 
and 7 and 14 October. 
 
VOLUNTEERS ARE REQUIRED FOR ALL  3 
SESSIONS and beforehand to put letters in 
envelopes – details of times etc will be provided at 
the next meeting. 



 
There will be a raffle during this time so 
contributions are required. 
 
Possibility of talks on different subjects are under 
discussion. 
 
 
 

NEXT MEETING  16 August 2023 @ 1pm 
 
  

      
 


